
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined this 

wonderful team in 2004. 

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have been our 

panto productions, working 1:1 with students and watching children become 

so enthusiastic about their learning and grow in confidence. 

 

 

Mrs Cove 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

 

- Swimming 

- Walking my dog 

- Trips away 

 

 

 Teaching Assistant  
 

My favourite books: 
The Gruffalo 

The Gruffalo’s Child 

Hairy Maclary 

 
 I am delighted to work 

at Bishop because we 

have:- 

-Great Team Spirit 

-Supporting attitudes 

towards each other 

-Fabulous children 

-A productive 

The person I find  

inspirational is Princess Diana 

because despite troubles in 

her life, she always put others 

first and put on a brave face.  

She helped enormously with 

fundraising events and 

developed charity awareness. 

 

If I wasn’t a 

Teaching Assistant, I 

would love to be a 

Vet. 

 


